
I am a Landlord in Lane County and this proposed bill will significantly damage Landlords and 

force us to take less than desirable tenants and this will have an impact on our good tenant pool. 

Please vote this bill down.  Multifamily buyers are going to sell and move their funds out of 

Oregon and new multifamily buyers are not going to consider to come to Oregon.  Please look at 

this bill and consider the financial impact. 

 

Thank you, 

Rene’ Nelson 
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